The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School





HEAD TEACHER Mrs Carmel Dodds DEPUTY HEAD TEACHER Miss Dominique Smith

PHONE 01604 714399 EMAIL Admin@thegoodshepherd.northants.sch.uk

WEBSITE www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk



@Thegoodshepherdnorthampton



@TGSNorthampton

Wednesday, 13 October 2021

School Open Days

Dear Parents/Carers,

Next term we are holding Open Days in school for parents and families looking for a school place for their child.

We are so excited to show everyone around our beautiful and unique school situated in the heart of Kingsthorpe. You will notice we have organised a Saturday Morning session to accommodate any parents who may be unable to attend mid-week sessions.



If you or someone you know is looking for a reception/nursery place or thinking of moving school please email our school office on admin@thegoodshepherd.northants.sch.uk or telephone our school office 01604 714399 to book your place.

If you are a current parent of ours and would like to have a look around and see where your children have the best time, pop along on Saturday 6th November between 10-12 and one of our past year 6 pupils will show you around. You may even wish to book a Forest School experience for your family.

To book forest school taster session please call or email our school office.

We would be so grateful if you could share this information with anyone you think would be interested.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Dodds

Headteacher



Website

www.olicatschools.org

Strategic Executive Lead

Mr Tony Bishop

Registered Office: Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Academies Trust, c/o St Thomas More Catholic Secondary School, Tyne Crescent, Bedford, MK41 7UL

Company Number: 09436283

